Bucyrus City Schools
Board of Education
170 Plymouth St
Bucyrus, OH 44820

March 25, 2024

Dear Mr. Britton,

I would like to officially notify you of my intent to retire, effective September 1, 2024. My paperwork will

| truly enjoyed working at the Bucyrus City Schools for the past 27 years. It is a wonderful place full of
great staff and students.

Thank you for this opportunity, and | am looking forward to retirement.
Sincerely,

imm_ﬂw

Linda M. Ross



